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CESSATION OF QUARTERLY REPORTING 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
TeleChoice International Limited (“TeleChoice” or the “Company” and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “TeleChoice Group”) wishes to announce  that following the amendments to 
Rule 705(2) of the Listing Manual of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 
which came into effect on 7 February 2020, the Company is no longer required to release its 
financial statements on a quarterly basis. 
 
In view of the foregoing, the Company will cease quarterly reporting and will instead adopt 
half-yearly reporting. Accordingly, the Company’s next financial results announcement will be 
in respect of the half year ending 30 June 2020. 
 
To allow investors to effectively understand and assess TeleChoice Group’s ongoing 
business performance between the half yearly reports, the Company will provide interim 
business updates of the TeleChoice Group for the first and third quarter of each financial 
year. These business updates will comprise a summary of the business performance of the 
TeleChoice Group and each of our lines of businesses for the first and third quarter of each 
financial year. 
 
The TeleChoice Group’s business performance update for the quarter ended 31 March 2020 
will be announced on 15 May 2020, after the close of trading on the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited. 
 
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
 
Lim Shuh Moh Vincent 
President 
8 May 2020 
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